aon'y,
Ilngh 5 Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

ENCLOSURES
11lth July, 1938,
Dear Sirs,
M, I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 8th instant respecting the completion and testing of
the deep tanks of the motorship “HOEGH SILVERCREST", Messrs.
Burmeister & Vain's Yard No. 637,71 send herewith for your
information a copy of a letter which has been addrassed‘to
lr. Leif Hoegh, the Cwner of this vessel, together with a
copy of the certificate referred to therein.

I amy Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

COPENHAGEN,

w Roteools)



